Sonja Birr

From:

Greg Minikel

Sent:

Wednesday, September 26, 2018 8:55 AM

To: Cc:

Sonja Birr Dan Koski

Subject:

FW: Memorial Drive puddle

Looks like this will be going on the PI Comm. Agenda for next week.

From: Paul Steinbrecher [mailto:paul@smimanitowoc.comcastbiz.net]

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 7:04 AM

To: Greg Minikel; Marc Holsen; Lee Kummer - D5; Tom Bare

Cc: Don Cisler; Mike Zimmer; Dan Koski Subject: RE: Memorial Drive puddle

Greg

Waiting on this is not acceptable to West of the Lake. The puddle poses a danger to people on the trail and to any new plantings along the fence due to the salt in the water in the winter. The salt also damages the fence. I have included Lee Kummer in this email string to ask that this be addressed by the PI Committee.

Paul

From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 10:48 AM

To: Paul Steinbrecher < paul@smimanitowoc.comcastbiz.net >; Marc Holsen < marcholsen@co.manitowoc.wi.us >

Cc: Don Cisler < info@westofthelake.org>; Mike Zimmer < mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski

<dkoski@manitowoc.org>

Subject: RE: Memorial Drive puddle

Paul & Don:

Our surveyor took numerous elevations in this area. It is extremely flat. It appears that the only option at this time would be to install an inlet at the lowest point.

The existing storm sewer pipe serving this area is only 8". We could connect to the existing manhole/inlet and extend additional 8 inch pipe to a new inlet in the gutter at the low point.

There would likely be capacity issues during large rain events, but at least there would be a drain to take the water away.

Not sure when this could be done.

Perhaps, we could request it in the 2020 capital budget as our requests for 2019 have already been submitted.

I guess you could also contact the Public Infrastructure Committee Chairperson, Lee Kummer, and see if he would like to put this issue on an upcoming meeting.

If they ask our City crews to do the work, then it would possibly happen next year sometime. Our crews will be wrapping up construction projects for the season in the next 2 weeks.

From: Paul Steinbrecher [mailto:paul@smimanitowoc.comcastbiz.net]

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 9:30 AM

To: Marc Holsen; Greg Minikel

Cc: Don Cisler

Subject: Memorial Drive puddle

Marc and Greg

I'm working with West of the Lake on a new parking lot. They asked me to contact you about a puddle on Memorial Drive. I don't know whose responsibility this is. The puddle is on the easterly side of the road about half way between Reed and Magnolia. After rain storms there is close to 4" of water in the puddle and the puddle extends out to the center of the 2 northbound lanes. Splash from the puddle covers the Mariners Trail and into the property of West of the Lake. There is enough splash to send the cold mix from patching onto the trail. There are no inlets near the puddle. There is a storm manhole behind the curb about 30' south of the puddle.

Paul M. Steinbrecher, PE, PLS SMI 102 Revere Drive Manitowoc WI 54220 920-684-5583 ext. 102 Cell 920-374-0379 www.smimanitowoc.com